
We invite you to attend our beginning of the year Gear Up meeting. The goal of
the meeting is to help everyone transition smoothly as we start this exciting

year.  School staff will be on hand to give you a general overview of what your
child will be learning along our journey. We will discuss topics such as field
trips, daily schedules, assessments, expectations, and some tips on how to

make this school year your child’s best. Your child’s teacher will be available to
answer any questions you might have about the classroom or just their new
grade level in general. Our hope is that this meeting will give families a great

opportunity to get any questions answered.
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